
Information for parents on School Self Evaluation (SSE) 

 

What Is SSE? 

 

 

 

School Self Evaluation is a collaborative internal review. It involves gathering 
information to see what is working well, what can we improve on and creating a plan 
to take action on what changes need to be made to improve.  

It was formally introduced into the Irish school system in 2012 and all schools are 
required to engage in the SSE process.  

 

SSE is a six-step process carried out over two to three academic years. This school 
year we will:  

• Identify our focus  
• Gather evidence  
• Analyse and make judgements  
• Write and share a report and improvement plan.  

The following school year we will:  

• Put our improvement plan into action  
• Monitor our actions and evaluate the impact  

 

Our focus for this cycle of SSE will be Wellbeing. We will be looking at the area of 
Wellbeing using the six step process and the Wellbeing Framework for Practice. This is 
outlined in the image below:  



 

 

 


